
REDWOOD DRIVE CUT-THROUGH TRAFFIC  

RESIDENT 

CONCERNS 

COMMUNITY FEEDBACK WANTED! 

PROPOSED 

SOLUTION 

HOW CAN  

YOU HELP? 

 

Residents have shared concerns related to excess 

traffic along Redwood Drive south of  

University Avenue. 

The City would conduct a  

1-Year Pilot to restrict traffic  

entering Redwood Drive from 

University Avenue. 

Scan the QR Code to visit our 

website to learn more and 

take a neighborhood survey. 

Can’t use the QR Code? No problem, call 951-826-5366 with questions 
or visit www.RiversideCA.gov/PublicWorks 


